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August 22nd, 2025 

Letter #9 to the City Council  

Mayor Brown, Deputy Mayor Jankov, Councillor Muttart, Councillor Beck, Councillor 
Tweel, Councillor Ramsay, Councillor Doiron, Councillor McAleer, Councillor 
MacKinnon, Councillor McCabe and Councillor Bernard. 

Today is day 25 of the strike. As of today, we have sent 10 letters requesting an urgent 
meeting with the Mayor, the Councillors and the CAO. We continue to be ignored. We 
emailed six letters to the Human Resources, Water and Sewer Utility, and Finance, 
Audit, Tendering & Administration Committees. We continue to be ignored. This is our 
ninth correspondence to you. Once again, we deserve a response to our requests. 
What is stopping you or who is stopping you from meeting with us and asking your 
questions directly to us? You owe us that respect. You owe it to yourself to be able to 
ask questions freely, gain information and formulate your opinion. You also owe it to 
your constituents to ask questions and make an informed decision. 

Yesterday, we held a press conference outside of City Hall to clarify CUPE Local 830’s 
current situation (see link attached). The media coverage was significant (see link 
attached). We were appalled by the CAO’s statement to our press conference. We 
responded quickly to the disinformation and misinformation on the City’s commitment to 
reaching an agreement with CUPE Local 830, the current state of water and sewer 
services provided to residents, and the standards of the operations (see attached).  

Residents are listening to us. We delivered thousands of postcards (see attached) in 
neighbourhoods across the City of Charlottetown. The residents are responding 
favourably to our fight for job security, seniority rights, fair wages, and will continue to 
put pressure on City Council to stop this strike. 

We are planning a Town Hall meeting next week. You will receive an invitation shortly. 
We will provide information on the current situation with CUPE Local 830 and the key 
issues behind the strike. We look forward to welcoming you there and we ask that you 
listen to us. Your constituents will be invited to ask questions. This is an opportunity for 
you to meet your constituents and listen to their concerns. 

CUPE Local 830 deserves respect and fairness for our work. We won’t back down. 

Rob Howatt, on behalf of the members of CUPE Local 830 
 
Attachments: 

Video of CUPE Local 830’s press conference(hyperlink) 
Media coverage of the press conference(hyperlink) 
CUPE Local 830’s response to the CAO’s statement 
Postcard delivered to residents 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W5EmnRBKj_o
https://cupepei.ca/cupe-830-news/
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